
YAMHILL BROADCASTERS 
1000 WATTS OF POWER 

McMINNVILLE, OREGON 

March 25, 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thanks alot for your report of March 15, 1950. Glad to 
know tiat KMCM was putting such a nice signal into New 
Mexico. 

Your report was very detailed and correct as on the 
morning of March 15 I was installing new GE RPX -046 
heads and Gray 602 Equalizers. I think the distortion 
you report on the discs was due to the fact that I w;s 
deliberately playing NAB urthocoustic discs on the 
flat position to see what the highs would do. Glad to 
know that KMCM was overshadowing all other signals on 
1260 as we are pretty proud of our 1 KW Western Electric 
installation. I have worked on several different types 
of equipment but have found nothing with the push of the 
WE ),J3 -$1 transmitter. I hope you will continue to get 
good reception from KMCM whenever you dial 1260 in that 
part of the country. 

73, 

George L. "Skip" Hathaly 
Chief Engineer 
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